

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Senior Counsel Phone: 603-216-3635 Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

NIPHE 21 MAR! 17 AW 11:48

March 20, 2017

Via Electronic Mail and Hand-Delivery

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 16-383 Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities Request for Change in Rates

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I enclose for filing an original and six copies of a *Motion for Protective Order Related to Discovery Responses*.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Mullan

Enclosures cc: Service List